
LUNCH BUNCH & EXTENDED DAY OPTIONS

Lunch Bunch will be offered from 12PM-1PM, Monday through Friday. Children ages 12 months and up may stay for Lunch Bunch. For our Threes Classes child must be toilet trained for Lunch Bunch. Each child needs to bring his/her own lunch (no peanut products).

Extended Day will be held from 1-3PM, Monday through Thursday. Children in the Threes and Up classes may stay for the Extended Day. Your child must be toilet trained to stay for our Extended Day. Extended Day children will need to bring a snack. We do not have a nap room. Staying until 3pm can be tiring for many threes and fours, so please keep that in mind when registering your child. 

Because of licensing regulations regarding teacher/student ratios, the cost is different for Early Morning and Lunch Bunch for a child under two. This is in effect for the entire year, even though your child may turn Two during that school year. The cost listed below is per day for the entire year.

	Lunch Bunch:
Monday through Friday 12-1PM
	Lunch Bunch Cost

	Over two
	$400 per day for year

	Under two
	$500 per day for year



	Extended Day:
Monday through Thursday 1-3PM
	Extended Day Cost

	Must be in Threes and older classes
	$800 per day for year



*Please note to find your total fee for extended hours, add each day together for the school year. For example, if you need Monday, Tuesday, Thursday for 1 hour it would be $400 (Mondays) plus $400(Tuesdays) plus $400 (Thursdays) for a total of $1200 for the school year. 




EARLY MORNING OPTION

We also offer an Early Morning Program from 8-9AM. Children must be 16 months and up to attend. This is a mixed age group. It is held in our gym and provides gross motor development and play. 

The cost for one morning per week for the school year is $400 for Twos and Older. The cost is $500 for Under Twos.

You may pay for Early Morning, Lunch Bunch, and Extended Day in full, in the four-payment plan, or the monthly plan.

*Scholarship is not available for our early morning or extended hours.

*Registration for these additional hours will take place in July when the beginning of the school year packets are emailed. Since spaces are limited, we encourage you to complete promptly in July.




